
MORSELS 

Closed 

December 16, 2017  

to  

January 16, 2018 

 

“The best and most beautiful 

things in the world cannot  be 

seen or even touched. They must 

be felt with the heart.  

Wishing you happiness.” 

 

-- Helen Keller 

 

Happy 

Holidays! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to The Grille   
 

We offer a Soup, Salad and Bread  

buffet each day for lunch along with  

select entrees and sandwiches.  We   

also offer a special hot bar item  

each day.  You can dine in with  

us, choose to call ahead or  

come in for take-out. 

 

For parties of more than four  

people, please call ahead to  

reserve a table—871-7596.   

However, for parties of 12 or more, 

please contact our Catering  

Department at 871-5143. 

 

We welcome your feedback and  

are always open to suggestions  

to better serve you. 

The University  

Dining Staff sends our 

wishes to you for a safe, 

restful and joyous    

holiday break.            

 

The Grille will reopen 

on Tuesday,           

January 16, 2018. 


